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March 4, 1943

Mrs. Plora Yanez de Echeverría 
c/o Hotel Belvedere 
319 West 48th Street 
New York, N. Y .

My dear Mrs. Echeverría:

Our chairman, Mr. Herman G. Brock, would like very 
much to have you take luncheon with him and possibly Mr. ?/heeler, 
who Is vice-chairman (also, the husband of Mrs. Wheeler, whom you 
met at my luncheon last Friday) and myself.

W ill you let me know how long you expect to stay In 
New York City for I am planning on going to Washington next week and 
w ill not return until Monday, the fifteenth. Tlie luncheon would 
therefore take place the week of the fifteenth.

They merely want to meet you and get your impressions.
I will carry out my promise and show you Wall Street and "Prances 
Tavern” about which I told you.

V/ould you phone my office or drop me a line as to how 
long you are planning to remain here.

Looking forward to seeing you again, I am

S l m ^ e l y  yours

Mrs. A. K. C. Palmer 
Secretary
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